
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 12:24:33 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Lydia

Last_Name :
Tucker-Clark

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Please protect our rural and agricultural communities.
1. The process needs to be fair and equitable to rural and agricultural communities.
2. Mapping should protect rural interests and represent Communities of Common Interest
in the rural areas of San Diego County.
3. Don’t split unincorporated communities, these communities need adequate
representation in government decision making.
4. Agricultural communities should not be split, they must be considered Communities of
Common Interest and they need adequate representation in government decision
making.
5. Special districts, school districts and water districts covering rural areas should not be
separated.
Thank you!

Submit :
Submit




